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23. The synods will have important advice to give, not only on the general intention and 
the concrete proposal suggested in paragraphs 15-21 above, but also on the capacity 
and willingness of local churches and synod folk to manage the support of such posts 
(e.g. in HR and training needs).

Pilot
24. Subject to satisfactory consultation with the Finance Committee the Ministries 

Committee suggests that it would identify two synods to act as pilots for the scheme.  
The detailed working arrangements for the scheme would be developed in 
consultation with those two synods.

25. An initial fund of £75,000 would be made available for other ministries within the two 
synods. Advice is to be sought from the RSTG as to the proportions available to each 
synod from this arrangement.

26. The arrangements agreed with the pilot synods should provide the outline of a 
scheme proposed for all 13 synods. This will include the administration of a scheme 
as well as the proposed proportional distribution of the funds available.
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Mission update

1. Ecumenical and Interfaith Relations

1.1 The Secretary for Ecumenical and Interfaith Relations, the Revd David Tatem, retired
at the end of July 2017 after serving eight years in the post and 38 years in ministry
in the United Reformed Church. His successor, the Revd Philip Brooks, took up the
post at the beginning of July and the month’s overlap proved useful for induction,
handover of work and introduction to ecumenical colleagues and networks.

1.2 Mission Committee unanimously agreed to endorse the application of The Church of 
God in Christ to join Churches Together in England. This was communicated to CTE 
by the deadline of 11 September. 

2. Church and Society

2.1 There have been major staff changes in the Church and Society section of the
Mission department with the retirement of Wendy Cooper (Administrator for Church
and Society) after 36 years of service at Church House and the departure of Grace
Pengelly (Secretary for Church and Society). Recruitment for a new secretary is 
in process and interviews will be held on 16 November. Recruitment for a new
administrator will commence once the new secretary is in post. 

3. Fresh Expressions

3.1 Mission Committee at its meeting in June considered in depth how Fresh Expressions
might be embedded into the United Reformed Church. Fresh Expressions will enter
its fourth phase in 2019 and all partners are currently considering this issue, as part
of the discussion on the future shape of Fresh Expressions Ltd. It was agreed to
commission a small task group to look at ‘Where next from here?’ taking into account
strategy, funding, staffing and the link with Walking the Way. The task group will
report to the February 2018 meeting of the Mission Committee.
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